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The week of the 15th November starts the beginning of 

An� Bullying week. The school will focus on lots of issues 

with the children and solu�ons for making our school 

the best that it can be . 

The focus of the week is to spread kindness, We will 

launch the week with Odd Socks Day! All we ask is that 

the children come to school in odd socks on Monday 

15th November. I have a+ached a flier with the news-

le+er that will give you more informa�on on the focus. 

We will send a reminder at the end of next week. 

 

 

Breakfast Club is s�ll open to all families from 8:00am. 

Breakfast club is free. Last entry to breakfast club is 

8:30am. 

 

 

                

Author in school 

Next week we have arranged for an author to 

visit the school. Richard O'Neil will be working 

with all classes across the school. The children 

will have the great experience of working with 

Richard and finding out about the books he has 

wri+en.  

This is a great opportunity for the children and 

builds on our focus of reading across the school. 

We will add lots of photos of the day to our so-

cial media pages. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of our families who donated to our 

CAFOD appeal and our Harvest collec�on. We will be 

sending the dona�ons to Rochdale food bank and we 

really appreciate your generosity at this �me. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Most Correct Answers in $ Rockstars over the last 7 days 

- Happiness 

Most correct answers in Numbots over the last 7 days - 

Emmanuel 

Most improved rocker - Millie V 

Best performing class—Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Ditza and Jamaan 

Year 2 Skylar and Noah 

Year 3 Rhayanna and Luca 

Year 4 James and Tomas 

Year 5 Alfie and Jacob 

Year 6  Olivia and April 

 

 

                

 

Congratula�ons to all the children who 

have made the 100% a$endance trip. We 

are currently in the process of organising 

the visits. EYFS and KS1 will be visi�ng a 

local play area. KS2 will be going on a trip 

to the local cinema. We will send further 

informa�on to parents with dates and 

�mes once this has been agreed.  

The counter starts again this half term and 

there will be another a$endance reward 

for 100% a$endance this half term too. 


